
 
The Hempstead Union Free School District is 

very proud to announce that: 
 

 
 

 Steven Nino, Valedictorian of the 
Class of 2016 will be attending Princeton 
University.  More than $150,000 scholarship 
will be awarded to him over four years. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 Pablo Correa, Salutatorian of the 
Class of 2016 will be attending Dartmouth 
College.  More than $250,000 scholarship will 
be awarded to him over four years. 
 
 

Congratulations to the class of 2016!!! 


